
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On June 21, 2024, the BOD of Ba Ria – Vung Tau House Development Joint Stock 

Company approved the reappointment of Mr. Nguyen The Hung as Director. 

Effective from June 21, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Code HHS 
Company name Hoang Huy Investment Services Joint Stock Company 
Date 06/21/2024 
Subject Change in personnel  



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


